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Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update from Clir Gareth Roberts 23 July 2020

Hello, from the 24 July you will be required to wear a face mask or covering when you’re in the
supermarket or a shop and of course you are already required to wear a face mask or covering when
you’re travelling by public transport. Now, if you’re out and about and you’re using a mask, then
wearing it like that, helps nobody at all. Similarly, that is not wearing it properly. So, make sure your
nose and mouth are covered. Remember, you’re wearing a mask to protect others. So, please when
you’re out and about, shops, public transport, supermarkets; make sure you're wearing a mask to
protect everybody and to protect the NHS. Thank you.

For the latest information regarding coronavirus, please visit:

www.richmond.gov.uk/coronavirus_information
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